
 
Boston  •  Concord  •  Manchester  •  Portsmouth  •  Upper Valley 

 

1 
 

 
Ryan P. Lirette, Esq. 
Direct Dial:  603-627-8125 
rlirette@sheehan.com 

 
Reply to:  Manchester Office 
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Manchester, NH  03101 

 
 

     June 20, 2022 
 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 
 

RE: Docket No.: DW 22-012 
 Petition for Approval to Terminate Service 
 Letter in Lieu of Brief 
  

Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 At the June 1, 2022, Prehearing Conference in the above-captioned proceeding, the New 
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (the “Commission”) set a deadline for June 20, 2022, for 
the filing of legal briefs regarding the Commission’s authority to grant Bodwell Waste 
Corporation’s (“Bodwell”) request to collect rates from customers after the discontinuation of its 
operations and the discontinuation or transfer of its franchise.  The Town of Londonderry takes 
no position concerning the Commission’s authority to grant Bodwell’s request.   
 

Consistent with the Commission’s temporary filing rules set forth in the Commission’s 
March 17, 2020, Secretarial Letter, this letter is being filed solely in electronic form. 

 
 
 
    
            Best Regards, 
 

                  
 
            Ryan P. Lirette 
 
 
cc: Docket Related Electronic Service 
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